
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/30/2020 5:25:08 PM

First name: Sarah

Last name: Rutherford

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: My family and I use the national forest around Mt. Baker for hiking every summer. The national forest

belongs to all of us, and we do not want it to be used for clear cutting and irresponsible logging.  Careful forest

management is a completely different thing; please take us and future Americans into account as you consider

the best ways to manage this precious resource.

Sarah Rutherford


